
Ref: NLL/CS/2021- 21 Dated: June 29, 2021

1. National Stock Exchange of India Limited

‘G’ Block, Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,

Bandra (East), MUMBAI – 400 051.

2. BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street,

MUMBAI – 400 001.

3. All Designated Persons

Sub: Notice of Closure of Trading Window

Ref: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure

Requirements) Regulations, 2015

Dear Sir’s

Pursuant to Code of Conduct as per Regulation 9 of Securities & Exchange Board of India

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, and in continuation to our letter no.

NLL/CS/2021-387 dated March 30, 2021, we wish to inform you that the trading window

of the Company will further continue to be closed till 48 hours after the declaration of

Financial Results for the Financial Year 2020-21 or for the quarter ended on June 30, 2021,

whichever is later.

All concerned designated persons are requested to comply the same.

Kindly take the same on your record.

Yours faithfully,

For Nectar Lifesciences Limited

Digitally signed by

(Dr. Dinesh Dua)

Executive Director
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